District 5 Fall Assembly Report

Greetings North Florida! What a wonderful convention. Workshops and speakers were
awesome. Now | am looking forward to another exciting Area Assembly. District 5 is co-hosting
the Hospitality Room and we will have two very enthusiastic GIPS in tow. Our District just held
its meeting today and we have put the final touches on our Gratitude Luncheon which will be
held on November 7, 2015, and our Holiday luncheon which will be held December 12, 2015.
We have 35 groups in our District; 25 of which were represented today, along with 9 visitors!

Cindy J, our Area Chairperson, was kind enough to come to our District meeting and
speak to us about the flow of money in Al-Anon. It was a wonderful presentation and | felt
blessed that she was willing to spend the time with us. A special luncheon was shared following
the meeting.

Our District Webmaster has been diligently working to get all District events, as well as
Group Anniversaries, posted to our website. Go to www.nfldistrict5.com to see all the exciting
things happening in our District. Public Outreach is still working to get Al-Anon meetings going
again at the Pasco County Jails. He is having Where and Whens distributed to Public Libraries
throughout the county. We have developed the strategy of placing labels over out-dated “So
You Love an Alcoholic”, adding a Where & When, then placing it in public places. Alateen is
trying to get into another high school in Citrus County and we are still looking for people to step
up to be AMIAS.
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